
 
 
 
 
 
July 13, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 682 
Re:  Portland Returns 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective July 25, 2005 please observe the following rules for terminating empty 
equipment in Portland, OR, for Pacer Stacktrain. 
 
20', 40', and 45' shipments arriving in domestic service at the Brooklyn Union Pacific 
Ramp, unless otherwise notified, the empty container and chassis must be returned to 
the Albina Union Pacific Railroad Ramp.   
 
 20' and 45' shipments arriving in domestic service at the Albina Union Pacific Railroad 
Ramp, unless otherwise notified, the empty container and chassis must be returned to 
the Albina Union Pacific Railroad Ramp.  
 
Any 40’ shipments arriving in domestic service at the Albina Union Pacific Ramp, unless 
otherwise notified, must be returned empty to Northwest Container. 
 
There are no changes for 48’ and 53' empty Pacer equipment. 
 
Addresses to facilities: 
 
Northwest Container 
11920 N. Burgard Rd. 
Portland, OR 97203  
(503) 290 2219 
Hours:  5:00AM to 5:00PM  
 
 
Albina Union Pacific Railroad Ramp -- Entrance is @ Interstate & Russell 
2745 N. Interstate Ave 
Portland, OR 97227 
 
Brooklyn Union Pacific Railroad Ramp -- Entrance is @ 18th & SE Holgate 
5424 SE McLoughlin Blvd 
Portland, OR 97202 
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If you have any questions please call Pacer Stacktrain Western Region Equipment: 
 
Cindy Ramirez (714)-450-1403 
Kris Quiroz  (714)-450-1402 
Denise Vega  (714)-450-1415    
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
 


